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Information to customers, business partners and suppliers 

 

Dear customers, business partners and suppliers,  

The corona pandemic has led to extreme impacts in private, public and economic life 

worldwide. The Marquardt Group has therefore taken far-reaching measures, about 

which we would like to inform you transparently and - in case of possible changes - as 

promptly as possible. Our top priority is your health and that of your and our 

employees! 

We have therefore already shifted our daily work to the digital world as far as possible 

and cancelled all business trips and events. In addition, we must now take further 

painful but necessary steps: In the coming weeks, we will significantly reduce or 

completely shut down our production capacities at most of our sites. Administrative 

activities will also be discontinued or located to home office as far as possible. 

Urgent development projects are excluded from this regulation. We have also defined 

a circle of persons that is absolutely necessary for the maintenance of certain 

operating procedures. This group is not affected by the closure period or is only 

affected in phases. Your main contact persons will inform you separately.  

We are monitoring further developments very closely and will resume our business 

operations flexibly and in accordance with the recommendations and requirements of 

the health authorities as quickly as possible. We will also contact you as soon as we 

can foresee that business operations will be resumed.   

We thank you for your trust and wish you continued good health!   

With kind regards 

Marquardt Group 

 

Board of Management 

 

 


